
VILLAGE OF MAYBROOK
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW NO. 4 OF 2021 OPTING OUT OF LICENSING AND ESTABLISHING RETAIL CANNABIS DISPENSARIES AND ON-SITE CANNABIS CONSUMPTION ESTABLISHMENTS WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF MAYBROOK


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday the 26th day of July, 2021, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, a Public Hearing will be held before the Board of Trustees of the Village of Maybrook, New York, at Village Hall, located at 111 Schipps Lane, Maybrook, New York, to consider Introductory Local Law No. 4 of 2021. The purpose of this local law is to opt the Village of Maybrook out of hosting retail cannabis dispensaries and/or on-site cannabis consumption establishments within its boundaries.  The proposed law is available for public review in the Village Clerk’s office during normal office hours.


Dated:	July 14, 2021
	Maybrook, New York
VALENTINA JOHNSON
								VILLAGE CLERK
								













